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This engineering statement, prepared on behalf of KCRA Hearst-Argyle,
Television, Inc., licensee of KCRA-TV, Sacramento, California, and holder of a
construction permit (File No. BPCDT-19980731KL) for KCRA-DT, is in reference to the

required notifications to health facilities of the potential for interference to medical

telemetry devices.

Approximately 200 health facilities were identified in the Sacramento area. A
joint mailing by area television station licensees/permit holders was made to all those
health facilities on April 7, 1999. A copy of the FCC Fact Sheet regarding the steps to be
taken to determine whether a potential for interference exists was included in the mailing,
The mailing included also a list of all stations proposing to operate on the assigned digital
channels, the frequency range of each channel, the transmitter locations, the antenna
heights, the effective radiated power, and the dates by which commencement of operation

was anticipated.

No report of interference to medical devices has been received by KCRA-DT.
The permittee is aware of its obligations to assist health facilities to avoid interference in

the event that any is found.



